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Poacher Week Three....
Another good turnout last Wednesday night at Halliday Hill. Thanks to planner Brian
Ward and the usual Poacher team. This week we're at Osgoodby near Market
Rasen, meeting at the Ten Acre Cafe. Could Bramble Pie be on the menu, as David
Jolly plans the usual three courses of orienteering?
Pete Harris has results and comment from last week on the HALO website. The
juniors are dominating the medium course this year, whilst Paul Murgatroyd and
Liam Harrington dominate the long course. Paul has two wins to his credit, but
interestingly at LOG's own Spring Series that scoreline is reversed. We'll keep a
watch on how things develop.

CLARO Hookstone Woods..........
The latest event in the HALO league took place last Sunday at Harrogate, in what
were pleasant woodlands and open fields.
Brian Ward was tempted back into the forest after his various planning duties and
was rewarded with a 10th on the blue, whilst Amanda Ward was 30th on the green.
Brian's posted a video of his run here including a rare error.
Then it was a battle between the girls and the boys. With Helena Crutchley finishing
28th on the blue, ahead of Alex Smith. Helen Chan finished 12th on the green ahead
of me, Chris Simmonds. Then Mary Carrick was 6th on the short green, ahead
of John Butler. Splitbrowser on the CLARO website shows how events unfolded.

Events this week........
Wednesday, HALO Lincolnshire Poacher, Osgoodby
Thursday, LOG Spring Series, Harlaxton College.
Sunday, EBOR, Dalby Forest, YBT Qualifier.

HALO News........
This Sunday sees the first round of the Yvette Baker Trophy for juniors take place in
North Yorkshire. If you're able to attend, please let Neil know. Entries for the juniors
are free, as is your entry to the Dalby Forest site, if you print off the EBOR flyer.
Three HALO runners took part in the British Long Distance Championships last
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Saturday. BOK hosted the Forest of Dean event, which saw Neil Harvatt finish 35th
M55, George Van Dam 13th M14 and Emma Van Dam 31st W12. Well done folks.

Poacher Pics...........

"I've started... 
so I'll finish"
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